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MEMORANDUM N 0.27-02

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEEM

FROM: Ananth Prasad, State Construction Engineer (u<

COPIES: Duane Brautigam, District Specification Engineers, District Compliance
Managers, Mark Wright

SUBJECT: WAGE RATE TABLE ON FEDERAL-AID PROJECTS

In an effort to more effectively handle decisions related to placement of wage tables

(General Wage Decisions) in affected contracts, the Offices of Specifications and Construction
Compliance (in the Districts) shall implement a system whereby Compliance Managers make the
decisions for correct wage placement and communicate that information to the Specifications
Office in the District. The Prevailing Wage Rate Coordinator in the State Construction

Office in Tallahassee shall provide any training to the District Compliance Managers as needed,
provide guidance in situations where correct placement of these tables is unclear and will contact
the US Dept of Labor when the need arises for assistance in these matters.

This will become increasingly important as the Department moves toward consultant production
of Specifications packages. If you have any questions, please contact Mark Wright in the State
Construction Office at (850) 414-4251 or SC 994-4251.
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